Notes of the Community Led planning meeting held on Tuesday 13th February 

Present: David Preston, Teresa Lewis, Judy Shone, Claus Best Colin Lewis,  Helen 
	
1. Apologies. Fred Jones, Ted Clarke, Jack Parry, Lucy Roberts. 

2. Minutes.  The Minutes of the January meeting were accepted.

3. Matters arising: -

Dave spoke about his meeting with Pete Bamford who is covering for Lucy who is on Maternity, as well as Claire Fields and Edward Weiss who is the Chief Planning Officer.
Dave felt it was a positive discussion that lasted two hours. 
One of the topics was open space how everyone should be within three hundred metres of an open space. 
Mapping will take place around Bayston Hill and Shrewsbury this will be of benefit should any planning applications take place the evidence can be used. 
The planners were interested in working with the group for future housing needs within the village, by using it as a pilot.
If we have a constructive approach to development w will be in a stronger position.

Tonight we will concentrate on the last draft of the survey, and all additions have been incorporated.

TL we need a “plus” behind the 2028 because it will be on going and reviewing.
The wording was discussed. 
TL said that members of the Parish Council will want a bigger input in the creating of the plan that will develop after the survey has been completed.

Discussion took place around the sensitivities of the Community Led plan.

Helen, spoke about when it came to endorsement of the parish council will have to choose what they can do and what they are unable to achieve, so the community can achieve in other ways. 

It’s not only about what the Parish council can provide it’s about a more holistic approach to village life , all of those things will feed into the new plan. 

Discussion took place about a second business meeting to be held and Pete Bamford would be an excellent speaker.
There will be  a meeting to discuss the findings and then the findings made public.
Personal invitations could be sent to interested parties from the findings.
The longer narrative will be on the website as additional reading.
Discussion took place about the delivery of the survey, and how the surveys will be collected.
The diagram was discussed and the image of a tree may be appropriate.
The Survey itself was then discussed.

TL page two needs an evidence based question what is required, Thoughts about skills banking and time banking were discussed.
All other questions were spoken through, and David invited feedback about other other questions and to email to him as soon as possible. 

David will try to get a leaflet out or a poster for the panto.

A question of how to define open space or green space.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Go with Green space. 




















